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Go Green
Go Paperless
Sign up to receive
The Lakes on Eldridge 
Newsletter in your inbox.
Visit PEELinc.com for details.

	 Kids, it’s time to get out everything red, white and blue!  The Fourth of July 
Parade is on again this year!
	 The LOE Swim Team and Greater Houston Pool will be hosting a 4th of July 
Parade & Family Festival, Saturday, July 4th.  Bring your lawn chairs, wear anything 
red, white and blue and get ready for LOE’s best 4th of July blast.

Have your child decorate their bikes, tricycles, strollers or wagons with tape, 
streamers, balloons, ribbons, blue and red soda cans tied on string or whatever.  
Decorate a float if you are up to the challenge.  There will be prizes for best-
decorated bike/tricycle/wagon/stroller/float.
The judging of the best-decorated vehicles will be at 10 am under the clubhouse 
portico.  Winners will get to lead the start of the parade!
The parade will start at 10:15 AM SHARP, in front of the clubhouse.  Line-up 
will begin at 10 AM in the order in which riders appear.  
After the parade, everyone in the neighborhood is invited to join us at the 
clubhouse and pool for a family festival.  There will be food, games and activities 
for all ages including water games, races and prizes.

	 So come join your neighbors for a day to celebrate our precious freedoms:  among 
them, the freedom to have fun all afternoon and parade through our neighborhood 
singing off-key.
	 For all the residents not marching, please 
bring your lawn chairs anywhere along 
Lake Center Run or Lakeshore Ridge 

•

•

•

•

SATURDAY, JULY 4TH

FOURTH OF JULY
LANDSCAPE 

CHANGES
	 As of May 1, Brickman Group assumed 
responsibility for all the landscaping in 
Lakes on Eldridge.  We had an extensive 
qualification and bid process leading up 
to their selection.   Brickman Group is 
a nationwide company that has been in 
business since 1939, offering comprehensive 
commercial landscape management services.  
They have over 160 company-owned and 
operated branches in 29 states and in-
house experts in landscape architecture, 
horticulture, maintenance, site enhancement 
and renovation, irrigation, tree care, and 
sports turf.   Brickman believes service 
excellence starts with understanding what the 
customer wants, providing resources to meet 
those needs, and using a reliable method to 
deliver consistent, quality results.   In the 
Houston area, they have shown consistent 
success in major subdivisions such as The 
Woodlands and in high visibility areas such 
as the Galleria. 

(Continued on page 7)
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LOE Board Of Directors
	

IMPORTANT NUMBERS

To contact a member of the Board of Directors, call Alex Taylor 
with AMI at 713-932-1122.  Leave the number where you can 
be reached.  Mr. Taylor will then forward your message to one 
of the following board members:
Bronson Clay.........................................................President
Carlon Thorpe...............................................Vice President
Clive Gardner......................................................... Secretary
Cory Hammond....................................................Treasurer
Heather Von Sternberg............................................. At large

AMI...............................................................................713-932-1122 
Gate Attendant...............................................................713-937-8825
Waterfowl, Betty Burkett................................................713-302-9929
Sheriff - (non-emergency)...............................................713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency)..........................281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency)..............281-550-6663 
Poison Control............................................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS......................................................................713-681-1761
Waste Management........................................................713-695-4055 
                   (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
Aqua Source..................................................................  713-983-3602    
       (Service or emergencies 24hrs).................................713-983-3604 
Harris County Tax Office...............................................713-224-1919 
Reliant Energy...............................................................  713-207-7777 
        (give pole # of street which is out)                
Entex (gas).....................................................................713-659-2111                  
Time Warner Cable........................................................713-462-9000
Houston Chronicle........................................................713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info..........................................................713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary............................................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School......................................................281-856-1100
Cy-Falls High School.....................................................281-856-1000
Cy-Ridge High School...................................................281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
    Peel, Inc..........................advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Visit the Association Website:
www.lakesoneldridge.net

www.PEELinc.com
Peel, Inc.

311 Ranch Road 620 S Ste. 200 Lakeway, Texas 78734-4775

Kari Harrison 713-855-1731
Sales Representative kari@PEELinc.com

Article Submissions
	 If you would like to submit an article or any information for 
the Lakes on Eldridge Newsletter you may do so by sending the 
information to news@lakesoneldridge.net. This information 
should include your name. All information should be received 
no later than the 10th of the month and is subject to editorial 
approval as well as space limitations.

to watch and cheer the parade and kids along.  You will not be 
disappointed!
	 Traffic along Lake Center Run and Lakeshore Ridge will be 
directed one-way for the 30-minute parade. 
	 Volunteers are needed for traffic duty, contest   judging, food 
service, grill masters  and clean up.
	 If you would like to be a sponsor or volunteer, or you need more 
details, please e-mail Deborah Dunaway at dsd1951@mac.com  or 
call 713-983-9651  or Rosa Clay at 713-826-8902  or rosaclay@
sbcglobal.net

Fourth of July - (Continued from Cover Page)

Building a Solid Foundation!
18 months – 5 th Grade

Serving West Houston Since 1984

Small Class Size•Exemplary Academics•
Extraordinary Enrichment •Before/Aftercare

14120 Memorial Drive
281 531-6088

Fully Accredited

www.yorkshireacademy.com
email: admissions@yorkshireacademy.com

Complete Summer
Program on Website!
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heritagetexas.com

ANN KNOCHE
ASP, CRB

281.582.3911
annpk@heritagetexas.com

• Top Producer Memorial Offi ce
• Company-Wide Top 10 Producer
• Top Listing Agent for the 
   Lakes on Eldridge Communities

Listening, Visualizing, Inspiring and 
Educating Buyers and Sellers Since 1992.

INTEREST RATE VS PRICE

Based on 30 year note

0%
$400k

2,147.16
2,271.16
2,398.20
2,528.27
2,661.21

-5%
$380k

2,039.92
2,157.60
2,278.29
2,401.86
2,528.15

-10%
$360k

1,932.56
2,044.04
2,158.38
2,275.44
2,395.09

-15%
$340k

1,825.19
1,930.48
2,036.17
2,149.03
2,262.03

-20%
$320k

1,717.83
1,816.92
1,918.56
2,022.62
2,128.97

However, There is a Greater Possibility of Interest 
Rates Increasing Than Home Values Declining

No One Can Predict The FutureFourth of July - (Continued from Cover Page)
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LOE Quiz Night
Saturday, June 20th, 2009    

After the success of last year's LOE quiz night, 
we're doing it again! Lakes on Eldridge residents 
and their friends are invited to meet at the Beach 
Club, Lakes on Eldridge on Saturday June 20th for 
an evening of fascinating and fun-filled friendly fact-
finding and frivolity.

Either come on your own, or with a partner, or 
bring a group of up to 10 people and we will organize 
you into teams. Teams of 6-10 people will compete 
for an attractive team prize, by answering a series 
of questions in various categories, to include Local 
Knowledge, Food and Drink, Music and more. 

Arrive at 7:30 pm, for seating of teams at 8 o’clock, 
and commencement of the Quiz questions shortly 
thereafter. The final scores should be available around 
10 pm and the winners will then be announced.

Complimentary drinks on arrival and nibbles 

will be provided; please feel free to bring a plateful 
of interesting finger-food to add to the party mood. 
Additional liquid refreshment is BYO. This is 
primarily an adult event, but teenagers would be 
welcome to join their parents.

Please register if possible by end May.   If you 
require more details, and to register, contact: 

Eleanor Liney: 713-937-6424 e-mail: eleanor.
liney@sbcglobal.net. Later registrations may be 
accepted if there is still space available. 

This popular event gets neighbors and newcomers 
quickly engaged in earnest discussion over the correct 
answers; but remember the Quiz Master is always 
right; no arguing with the referee!  And no electronic 
cheat-machines!  Pit your wits and amaze yourself 
with your knowledge; or if that doesn’t quite work 
out, enjoy the losers’ booby prize!

? ? ? ? ? ? ? ? ? ? ? ? ?
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• Site Selection magazine named Houston  the

“Top Metro Market” for corporate  location and

expansion activity.

• Builder magazine called Houston the healthiest
housing market in the nation.

• The Allied Van Lines’ 41st Annual Magnet
States Report named Texas as the number one
destination state for residential relocations for 
the fourth year in a row.

• The Association of Foreign Investors in Real
Estate ranked Houston as the 8th best 
investment market in the world.

• Forbes ranked Houston as the sixth strongest
housing market in the country.

Kay Horsch
Lakes on Eldridge
Resident & Realtor

713.703.8313
kay@kayhorsch.com

heritagetexas.com

11689 Westheimer, Suite C
Houston, Texas 77077

DEDICATION

INTEGRITY

ENERGY &

RESOURCEFUL

Houston
The Top 5 Reasons Why 

Is Still Number One! 
Source: Houston Realtor - April 2009

Clearly, we are fortunate to live not only in Houston
but in LOE and LOEN with its close proximity to

the Energy Corridor.

Please let me know what I can do for you. 
The market is active and interest rates are 
historically low. What are you waiting for?
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	 As part of our goal to enhance the beauty of our community, 
Brickman has initiated a number of initiatives:

We will be installing seed and/or sod in a number of places 
where the grass is thin or the turf is bare. 
We are implementing an extensive fertilization program to 
encourage the growth and health of the grassy areas.  This also 
includes enhanced insect control. 
We have extended and enlarged the flower bed in front of the 
lake near the entrance.
We will install holly bushes to fill in the areas adjacent to the 
brick walls.

	 Brickman will also be on site 5 days a week instead of 3-4 days 
with our previous contractor.  This will greatly enhance their ability 
to quickly address any issues.
	 The other major landscaping effort has been trimming the oak trees 
along our major thoroughfares.  This work was completed by Byron 
Bruess Tree Service.  Several trees had to be completely removed due 
to significant splits in the trunks which posed a hazard if we had 
another major storm.  Next year we will trim the trees along Turkey 
Creek, the entrances to neighborhoods, and in the cul-de-sacs.  

•

•

•

•

10% off all Window Film
and Residential Window Tinting

Recieve up to $1,500 
tax credit with purchase

Energy Efficient-Glare Reduction
Professionally Installed

Free in home estimate

See Website for more details:
www.sunburstshutters.com

6125 W. Sam Houston Pkwy N. • Suite 104
Houtson, TX 77041 • (713) 896-8150

Landscape Changes - (Continued from Cover Page)

Do We Have Your Number?
	 Our resident directory is an important record that allows 
our gate attendants to contact homeowners to allow visitors 
to enter the community.  Please make sure your home phone 
number is on file with the main gate by calling 713-937-
8825.
	 As part of our ongoing effort to provide effective access 
control, procedures will soon be implemented 
so that if no phone number is on file, 
and if the visitor cannot provide it, 
access cannot be granted. Thanks for 
your cooperation!

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Don’t Give a Dam !
	 The recent heavy rains we experienced proved that our community 
has good drainage, and the water levels receded quickly.  But there 
were some problems – in some places garbage containers had been 
placed in the gutters and created a dam, which blocked the storm 
sewers and caused flooding into yards.
	 In the event we see heavy rain forecast again, please be careful not 
to block the gutters and drains.  Thank you!
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Landscape Changes - (Continued from Cover Page) Yard of the Month

	 LOE would like to recognize those neighbors whose yards stand 
out from the rest.  The extra time and effort these residents expend 
on their lawns, and the imaginative touches they bring to their 
landscaping foster a positive image of the entire community.   If 
you would like to nominate one of your neighbors or yourself for 
the Yard of the Month, please send your suggestions to the member 
section of the LOE website, www.lakesoneldridge.net

Congratulations to the winners of the 
May Yard of the Month!

LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOCIATES
9125 West Rd.
Houston, Texas

West Road

Walgreens

Kroger

G
essner R

oad

Sam
H

ouston
Tollw

ay

   (713) 937-0050 www.lepowdental.com

Now Welcoming New Patients!

LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOC IATES

Small Bridge

Bank of America

Se Habla Español

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Evan Melamed, DDSEvan Melamed, DDS

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Dean Lankford, DMDDean Lankford, DMD

All of Your Dental Needs Under One Roof

Team of Dental Specialists
Family Dentistry
Cosmetic Dentistry
Orthodontics and Invisalign
Periodontal (Gum) Treatment/Surgery
Root Canal Treatment
Wisdom Tooth Removal
Dentures and Partials
Dental Implants
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caring
dedication 

 service
 compassion

FAMILY PRACTICEFAMILY PRACTICE

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

Board Certified Physicians in Family Practice, Internal Medicine 
and Pediatrics dedicated to your healthcare needs. 

meet our team 

office hours 

1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 
837 FM 1960 West Ste 105 
Houston, Texas 77090 
(Right behind Starbucks @ Red Oak) 
(281) 586-3888 

20320 Northwest Frwy Ste 500  
Houston, Texas 77065 

(turn right at the Firework Warehouse) 
Located at 290 and 1960

Our physicians at 1960 Family Practice are using the latest and most 
advanced technology to diagnose and treat your medical conditions.  
We perform routine physicals, well woman exams including pap, 
pilot/flight physicals and well child exams.  

Our doctors are board certified in Family Practice, Internal 
Medicine and Pediatrics.  We have experience of 20+ years in 
the medical field.  We look forward to providing our patents 
with excellent services at our new location as well as maintaining 
our current care in the 1960 area.  For those patients living in 
the 290 area, we encourage you to schedule appointments at 
our second location. 

Because sickness doesn’t revolve around a Monday-Friday 8-5 
schedule, we are offer Urgent Care for your convenience.  Our 
1960 location has extended hours with evenings and weekends 
available.  The 290 location offers Saturday hours from 9am-12pm. 

Call today to schedule your appointment. 281-586-3888 

Mon-Tues     8am-8pm 

Wed,Thurs,Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday     8am-1pm 

Sunday     Noon-3pm 

290 LOCATION: 

Mon-Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday      9am-12pm 

Huong T Le, MD 

Quoc Le, MD 

Alex Nguyen, MD 

Blandina Sison, MD 

Marian Allan, MD 

Anthony Yee-Young, MD 

Diana Malone, MD 

Shital Patel, MD 

Heidi Nashed-Guirgis, MD 

Luz Marquez, MD 

Jennifer Dong, MD 

Haley Nguyen, MD 

Tami Berckenhoff, PA-C 

Brandi Valenzuela, PA-C 

Sydney Payne, PA-C 

*NEW LOCATION AT HWY 290* 
20320 Northwest Frwy. Ste. 500 - Houston, TX 77065 

Located at 290 and 1960 

Services offered at 1960 Family Practice
Physicals 
Well Woman Exams 
Diabetes
Hypertension 

Heart Disease 
Lung Disease 
Sleep Disorders 
Workmans Comp 

Hormone Therapy 
Cancer Screening 
Gastrointestinal Disease 
Bone Density 

Walk-In Clinic & Same Day Appointments
No appointment Necessary - Most Insurance Accepted

Accepting New Patients

Appointment press option 1
281-586-3888

Flu shots

$15
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HELPING YOU GET STARTED
	 Residents of Lakes on Eldridge that would be 
interested in learning to knit, crochet, do needlepoint 
or embroidery, please join us on any Thursday at the 
Beach Clubhouse from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m.  We will be 
happy to help you get started. Some of our members 
don’t even sew; they just drop by for coffee and to 
chat.  Please come join us.
	 For more information contact Catherine Spellings 
at 713-896-1652 (home) or 713-628-7083 (cell) or 

CTSpellings@aol.com or Tina Wang at 713-
574-1654 or Yangingwang20022003@

yahoo.com

Stitch
Chat&

MotherHood
	 The Lakes on Eldridge (LOE) MotherWise group has realigned 
and changed its name to MotherHood.  The group’s focus promotes 
fellowship for mothers in the neighborhood, allows participants to 
share parenting skills and offers an opportunity to devote time to 
prayer.  The group has resided within our community for 10 years 
and provided LOE moms with a spiritual and social network.  The 
frequency of the meeting times and location has changed.  The 
meetings are comprised of devotional readings, prayer requests, 
general discussion and social time.  The group meets on the 2nd 
Wednesday of the month from 7:30 – 8:30 pm in private residences.  
To learn more about this enriching support network, please call 
Wendy Craven at (713) 856-7054 or Joy Hall at (713) 856-8444.  
Participation is open to those outside of the LOE community as 
well… so bring a friend!

Preschool ~ Sixth Grade

281-469-5158

• Landscaping
• Flower Bed 
   Renovation
• Moss Rock
• Flagstone Borders
• Walkways
• Drainage Systems
• Landscape Lighting
• Sprinkler System
   Installation, Modification
   and Repair (LI 5455)

A Professional Landscaping & Lawn Maintenance Service

Celebrating19 Years1990-2009

YardMasters,Inc.
15420 Telge Rd.

www.yardmastersinc.com

PLEASE LET US KNOW!
	 If you know of a LOE resident who has had any outstanding 
awards, milestones or accomplishments, please let us know at news@
lakesoneldridge.net so they may be recognized in the newsletter. 
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We Challenge What You Pay For Electricity!
If SparkPowerBank isn’t your current electricity provider…chances are you're paying too much!

I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. Maybe you’ve heard me on the radio talking about the 
market forces that drive energy prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not stuck paying those high 
prices to big electric companies anymore! Stop it.

Why pay more than you have to? Those days are over!

Why would you want to go with an electric provider that charges you more, when you can go to
www.sparkpowerbank.com and pay far less for the same electricity?

SIGN-UP ONLINE

TODAY!

Please choose "Newsletter Ad" as your referral on the SparkPowerBank.com website.

Make sense?

www.sparkpowerbank.com

ATTENTION!
ATTENTION!

BUNCO JUNKIES!
	 This year we are playing “Bunco” from 12 noon until 2 
pm once a month on the 1st Thursday of each month at the 
LOE Beach Clubhouse.
	 We need twelve players each month to have these tables.  
The first 12 people to sign up will make up 
our core group.  We will need substitutes 
for those people who will not be able 
to play each month.
	 Contact Catherine 
Spe l l ing s  a t  713-
896-1652 or 713-
6 2 8 - 7 0 8 3  o r 
C T S p e l l i n g s @
aol .com for  more 
information.

LOE BIBLE STUDY
	 The Bible study group gathers at 9:15 am on Tuesdays for coffee 
and fellowship. The discussion lesson begins around 9:30 and ends 
at 11:30. On the first Tuesday of each month we go out to lunch. 
Send your name address and telephone number to sableggett@
sbcglobal.net to register. If you don't use email, call Stephanie at 
713-560-0042. Hope to see you there!

290 Cypress Business
Networking Group

	 The 290 Cypress Business Networking Group meets every 
Thursday morning at 7:30 am at Newk’s Express Café located at 
Hwy 290 and Spring Cypress in the Kroger Shopping Center near 
the Cinemark Theater. The group is open to all business owners and 
professionals who want to increase their exposure to the residents 
of Cypress and the surrounding areas. There is no cost to attend the 
meeting. If you would like more information, please call Ken Parker 
at 281-384-1562. Visit our new website at 290Cypress.com
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J.D. has been named by Barron’s as one of the 

Top 1000 Financial Advisors in the U.S. 

This ranking recognizes him as one of the industry’s most exceptional Financial Advisors—each of 

whom represents the highest levels of ethical standards, professionalism and talent in the business. 

That’s what the relationship between ‘You & Us’ is all about.

J.D. Joyce

Senior Vice President–Investments

Advisory & Brokerage Services

Wealth Advisor

4400 Post Oak Parkway, 17th Floor, Houston, TX 77027

713-940-2858

john.joyce@ubs.com

www.ubs.com/financialservicesinc

J.D. Joyce
    is one of the top U.S. Financial Advisors. 
                                       Just ask Barron’s.
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LOE BOOK CLUB

	 Book Club usually meets on the 4th Monday of each month at 
7:30 P.M.; however we have moved some of our upcoming dates 
around to fit our calendars.   Join us for a little wine or coffee, 
some snacks and stimulating discussion.  We will again be meeting 
in various member's homes, so call or e-mail Celeste Fritz, 713-
896-6942, celeste.fritz@gmail.com for location and additional 
information. 
	 June 15 - Front of the Class by Brad Cohen and Lisa Wysocky.  
Time for another non-fiction selection.  As a child with Tourette's, 
Brad was ridiculed, beaten, mocked, and shunned.  This story of 
unwavering determination proves anyone can make their dreams 
come true.
	 July 27 - Dreams from My Father by Barack Obama.  Years 
before becoming the 44th President-elect of the United States, 
Barack Obama published this lyrical, unsentimental, and powerfully 
affecting memoir, which became a #1 New York Times bestseller 
when it was re-issued in 2004.  Dreams from My Father tells the story 
of Obama's struggle to understand the forces that shaped him as the 
son of a black African father and white American mother-a struggle 
that takes him from the American heartland to 
the ancestral home of his great-aunt in the 
tiny African village of Alego.
	 August 24 - The Madonnas of 
Leningrad by Debra Dean.  Bit by bit, 
the ravages of age are eroding Marina's 
grip on the everyday.  An elderly Russian 
woman now living in America, she 
cannot hold on to fresh memories-the 
details of her grown children's lives, the 
approaching wedding of her grandchild-
yet her distant past as a docent at the 
Hermitage Museum in Leningrad 
during the Nazi siege are as vivid as 
yesterday.

SUGGESTION BOX
	 Have you ever wanted to make a suggestion to the LOE 
Board of Directors but don’t know how to go about it?   Well, 
they have now made it very easy and convenient for you.  The 
Board has placed a SUGGESTION BOX in the Member 
Section of the LOE website, www.lakesoneldridge.net.  Please 
type in any suggestions for the Board to review and discuss.  
This Suggestion Box goes directly to the Board members and 
after such discussion; one of the members will be in contact 
with you. Please note that you may be called upon to be a part 
of the solution to the suggestion you make.  

The Cy-Fair VFD Urges 
Citizens to be prepared 
for Hurricane Season

	 June 1st is the official start of Hurricane season and the Cy-
Fair Volunteer Fire Department would like to urge all citizens to 
make sure they are prepared in the event a hurricane affects them 
this year.  The best way to do this is to have a Disaster Supply 
Kit ready in advance.  This kit should include at a minimum:

Water –At least a five to seven day supply (one gallon per 
person per day)
Food –At least a five to seven day supply of nonperishable/
canned food - (Change out stored water and food supplies 
every six months)
First Aid Kit
Flashlight with extra batteries
Battery powered radio
Medications and special items (pain relievers, diapers, 
etc.)
Tools and supplies
Sanitation (toilet paper, personal hygiene items, etc.)
Change of clothes and bedding
Cash
Important documents (birth certificates, insurance/bank 
account information, etc.)
Food, water, and medicine for your pets
Kennels or crates for pets

	 You can also visit the Harris County Office of Emergency 
Management’s website at: www.hcoem.org and clink on the right 
side link to natural disasters to access additional information 
on preparing for and dealing with hurricanes.
	 The Cy-Fair Volunteer Fire Department provides fire, rescue, 
and EMS services to 156 square miles of Northwest Harris 
County for the residents of Harris County Emergency Service 
District #9.  By operating from 12 community based volunteer 
fire stations we are able to quickly and efficiently respond to 
help our neighbors in times of emergency.
	 For more information on the Cy-Fair Volunteer Fire 
Department or on how you can join the other 350 volunteers 
of our Department and be one of Cy-Fair’s bravest call us at 
281-656-3840 or visit us on the web at www.cyfairvfd.org.

•

•

•
•
•
•

•
•
•
•
•

•
•



14     Lakes on Eldridge  - June 2009	 Copyright © 2009 Peel, Inc.

Lakes on Eldridge

Cooking Corner
Grilling 

Questions from 
“Dear Food 
Network”

Question:
	 For some grilled meats I'm told 
"Don't touch it; just let it cook 
on one side and then turn it." 
For other meats, I'm told to keep 
turning while grilling. Which 
meats and poultry should be left 
alone and which ones should be 
turned frequently? 
Answer:
	 We can't think of many kinds 
of fish or meat that appreciate 
being continually interrupted 
while they're cooking. The advice 
to leave it alone is worth making 
your rule of thumb. It's all about 
developing a good sear, getting 
attractive grill marks and reducing 
sticking. You'll want to sear steaks 
on high heat on both sides and get 
them off the grill in short order so 
as not to overcook. Cook chicken 
over indirect heat and turn it; 
you'll turn it again after you baste 
it with any sauces toward the 
end of cooking. Really, that's an 
example of the only justification 
for micromanaging meat on the 
grill: when you want to adjust 
the cooking temperature, either 
to slow or speed cooking. Beyond 
chicken, this is a consideration 
for larger cuts of meat and roasts. 
Build a fire or use your gas grill to 
set up more than one zone of heat, 
ideally three: Use the hottest zone 
to sear meat, medium to cook it 
and coolest to keep it warm if need 
be before serving.

Summer Recipe:
Grilled Chicken with

Cherry-Chipotle Barbecue Sauce
Recipe courtesy EatingWell.com Recipe by Nancy Baggett

	 This is a spicy but not fiery-hot dish. It is made with chipotle peppers (smoked jalapenos), 
which add not only heat but also a subtle smoky taste. Enjoy this variation of barbecued 
chicken with coleslaw and cornbread..

Prep Time: 30 min; Cook Time: 2 hr 15 min; Level: Easy; Serves:8 servings

Directions
Stir cherries, broth, preserves, ketchup, vinegar, chipotle peppers, thyme and allspice in 

a small deep bowl. Transfer to a shallow non-reactive dish (see Note) large enough to hold 
chicken. Add the chicken and turn to coat well. Cover and marinate in the refrigerator for 
at least 2 hours or overnight.

Preheat grill to high. Oil the grill rack (see note below). Remove the chicken from the 
marinade. Transfer the marinade to a medium skillet.

Reduce the grill heat to medium and grill the chicken until cooked through and no longer 
pink in the middle, 7 to 9 minutes per side. Meanwhile, bring the marinade to a boil. Reduce 
heat to a simmer and cook until the sauce is reduced by about half, 12 
to 15 minutes. Let the chicken cool slightly; serve with the sauce.

NOTE: Chipotle chiles in adobo sauce are smoked jalapenos packed in a flavorful 
sauce. Look for the small cans with the Mexican foods in large supermarkets. 
Once opened, they'll keep up to 2 weeks in the refrigerator or 6 months in 
the freezer. To oil a grill rack: Oil a folded paper towel, hold it 
with tongs and rub it over the rack. Do not use cooking spray on 
a hot grill. Be sure to measure frozen cherries while still frozen, 
then thaw. (Drain juice before using.) To pit a cherry: Halve it 
with a paring knife then pry out the pit with the tip of the 
knife or use a cherry pitter.  A non-reactive pan--stainless steel, 
enamel-coated or glass--is necessary when cooking acidic foods, 
such as lemon, to prevent the food from reacting with the pan. 
Reactive pans, such as aluminum and cast-iron, can impart an off 
color and/or off flavor in acidic foods.

Ingredients
2 pounds boneless, skinless chicken 
breasts, trimmed of fat
1 cup fresh or frozen (thawed; see Tip) 
dark sweet cherries, pitted and chopped
1/2 cup reduced-sodium chicken broth
1/3 cup cherry preserves
1/3 cup ketchup

•

•

•
•
•

2 tablespoons cider vinegar
1 1/2 teaspoons minced canned chipotle 
peppers in adobo sauce, or more to taste 
(see Ingredient Note)
1 1/4 teaspoons dried thyme
1/2 teaspoon ground allspice

•
•

•
•
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Because every move matters!

Just an item of value at your request!
Call 832 788 6002 to request to be set up

Or just email me a request at   Danielle@dgebara.com
Your information will be handled confidentially and never shared, sold, or 

distributed to any other organization, company or entity.

Direct: 832-788-6002
Off: 281-664-8300 Ext. 3153
danielle@dgebara.com 

Want to know
what is happening

on the market
around your home?

I have been receiving daily calls regarding
the market in Lakes On Eldridge communities…

Receive a Free monthly interactive email page, that will show all market activity
within  a 5 miles radius around your home! Sold! Active! Analysis…

Courtesy of Danielle Gebara.

No Need to meet with me 
No cost to you…

Want to know
what is happening

on the market
around your home?
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www.PEELinc.com

community newsletters

Effective Advertising, Done Right.
Call today to Reserve your space.

Advertise YOUR business
to YOUR neighbors for
less than 10¢ per home.

le

Kirk Elementary
Registration Info for

2009-2010 School Year
 	 Registration for the 2009-2010 school 
year will be held August 11, 13, 14, 18, 19, 
and 20, 2009 at Kirk Elementary.  Hours 
will be from 8:00 to 11:00 a.m. and 1:00 to 
3:00 p.m.  Children entering Kindergarten 
for the first time must be five years old on 
or before September 1, 2009 and children 
entering first grade must be six years old on 
or before September 1, 2009.

A Big Kirk Tiger Thank You!
	 Kirk Elementary would like to extend a 
big thank you to the corporate sponsors that 
participated in our Spring Festival on May 
1.  Kids R Kids, Bella Nova Day Spa and 
Joanie Yust of Martha Turner Properties all 
provided elements of food and fun for our 
Kirk families to enjoy.  You can thank them 
with your support of their business! 

CY-FAIR KIWANIS CLUB
	 Jennifer Nguyen of Mayde Creek High 
School was the recipient of a scholarship 
from the Cy Fair Kiwanis Club in May.  Key 
Club members from Cy-Fair, Cy-Ranch, Cy-
Woods, Cy-Creek, Mayde Creek, Cy-Falls, 
and Jersey Village, all clubs sponsored by 
Cy-Fair Kiwanis,   reported on their year’s 
activities at the Club’s luncheon on May 
19.  
	 On May 30, the Club hosted a Kids 
Triathlon at the Langham Creek YMCA.  
Many youth from the area participated.  
Support of the community for this event is 
appreciated.
	 The Cy-Fair Kiwanis Club meets three 
times a month at the Hearthstone Country 
Club in Hearthstone from 12:15 p.m. to 
1:15 p.m. for lunch, and programs including 
guest speakers on subjects of concern to the 
community and individuals.  We invite you 
to a complimentary lunch, fellowship with 

our members, an informative program, and 
an opportunity to learn more about our 
organization.  Reservations are not required.  
The Club will meet on June 2, 9, and 16.
	 Membership in Kiwanis is open to 
persons of good character who adhere to 
the standards of good conduct in their 
community and believe in and subscribe to 
the objects of Kiwanis International.  If you 
would like to know more about Kiwanis and 
the service programs it promotes, call John 
Carroll at 281-463-0373; George Crowl at 
832-467-1998; or Robert Presnell at 281-
304-7127.
	 CHILDREN:  PRIORITY ONE is the 
motto of Kiwanis Clubs worldwide.    The 
Cy-Fair Kiwanis Club, an affiliate of the 
International Kiwanis organization, focuses 
its services, programs and activities on this 
theme.  
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BUSINESS FORMS
NEWSLETTERS

FLYERS
ENVELOPES

LETTERHEADS
NCR SNAP APART

FORMS
RUBBER STAMPS
BUSINESS CARDS

1-888-687-6444 ext. 24
Solving all your printing needs.

Tanner Lakes
animaL CLiniC
In Your Neighborhood!

Ken Malinowski, D.V.M.

Dental Grading at no charge!  Dental Estimates!

Ask about our Shelter Adoption Package at no charge!

Come by anytime for a tour and meet Dr. Malinowski!

•

•

•

Only The Best
For Your Best Friend

Ultrasound
Telemedicine
Surgery
Radilogy (x-rays)
Tonopen (glaucoma)
Dental Cleanings
Vaccinations

Office Hours
Mon - Fri 7am - 6pm

Saturdays 8am - 1pm
713/937-4484

Name That Book!
Kirk Elementary Reigning District Champs
Take 1st Place Again at School Competition!

 	 On Monday, May 4, 2009, Kirk Elementary held their name 
that book competition.  Six teams competed to represent Kirk at 
the upcoming district event.  The reigning district championship 
team took 1st place and will carry the Kirk banner once again.  
The team consists of 5th graders front row Kevin Sheard, Jamie 
Won, and Timothy Angeles and back row Tiffany Pham Nguyen, 
Julianna White, Michelle Truong, and Pooja Agrawal.  All teams 
prepare for the competition by reading books from a list of 100 titles 
throughout the year.  As the competition nears, many kids will give 
up their recess time to practice drills on the books.  All competitors 
exemplified dedication to the task while improving their reading 
speed and comprehension.  The district contest will be held May 
20, 2009 at the Berry Center.  Good luck to our Kirk Tigers!!

Meet Chris
DOB: 3/1993

	 Chris is an energetic youth who enjoys playing video games, lifting 
weights, and playing sports. He adores animals. Chris is talkative, 
outgoing and enjoys new experiences. Chris is very likeable and has 
tremendous potential.
	 Chris responds best to positive praise and reinforcement. He needs 
a family that will commit to him, ensure him that he's loved and 
safe. He will do well in a family that is active and has 
other children his age or older.
	 Chris will thrive in a 
family able to provide a 
structured routine and 
clear rules.
	 If you would like more 
information about adoption 
from foster care in general, 
please contact the Adoption 
Coalition of Texas at info@
adopttexas .org  or  www.
adoptioncoalitiontx.org
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Printing & Publishing
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Advertise your business
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Support Your 
Neighborhood

Newsletter.
Kari Harrison
Sales Representative
713-855-1731

kari@peelinc.com

Healthier Homes
By: Michelle and Charlie Bubnis

Non-toxic Relief from Mosquitoes
That high pitch hum in your ear…summer is here and the 

mosquitoes have arrived. It’s time to take action but let’s keep the 
family protected and safe.
Don’t use any mosquito spray that contains DEET (diethyl 

toluamide). DEET is a very effective insect repellant but not the 
best choice for the families’ health.
DEET is a  known neurotoxin, causes kidney and liver damage and 

has been implicated in birth and developmental defects.  “Children 
in particular are at risk for subtle brain changes caused by chemicals 
in the environment, because their skin more readily absorbs them, 
and the chemicals more potently affect their developing nervous 
systems.” ¹ The World Health Organization (WHO) states that over 
30% of the global burden of disease in children can be attributed to 
environmental factors, including pesticides.²
If the bottle of repellant you are planning to purchase contains 

DEET the label will say: may damage furniture finishes, watch 
crystals, leather, painted or varnished surfaces. This is a very harsh 
chemical that shouldn’t be sprayed on the skin.
So what are some other options? Vinegar, either white or apple cider 

will work. Put it in a salad dressing bottle and sprinkle it on exposed 
skin. There are also herbal oils the are recommended such as tea tree, 
cedar, peppermint, citronella, eucalyptus and lemongrass. Mix these 
oils with cooking oil to dilute prior to putting on the skin.
If you wish to purchase insect repellant BUG OFF ³ from Dr. 

Mercola is a healthier option. It contains several of the essential oils 
listed above.  

Mosquitoes are attracted to light colored clothing especially yellow. 
They zero in on fragrances from scented body care products, laundry 
detergents and scented fabric softeners. The use of unscented 
fragrance free products decreases the families’ neurotoxic exposure 
but also keeps mosquitoes searching for another meal. Mosquitoes 
do not like the smell of garlic so by using a product called Mosquito 
Barrier( a very potent garlic solution) on the lawn, this will repel 
mosquitoes from the yard.
Check the external home environment. Be sure to empty any 

standing water around the home because this will provide the 
mosquitoes with a breeding ground. Consider putting up a bat house. 
A bat can eat approximately 600 mosquito sized insects an hour. 
With these measures in place your family will probably not hear a 

high pitch hum in the ear this summer. The mosquitoes will find a 
better location than your home for their next meal.

For more learning and resources:
1 Duke University Medical Center (2002, May 2) DEET Brain 

Effects in Animals , Warrant Caution
2	Beyond Pesticides Fact Sheet: Children and Pesticides Don’t Mix, 

Debra Lyn Dadd: About Natural Mosquito Relief, www.1001nets.
net,  cotton mosquito nets form Australia 

3	Bug Off Toll free number to order: 877-985-2695
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Come Visit Us This Month for Our
Rejuvenating Spa Experiences!

Call to schedule
your appointment TODAY!

(281) 453-7085

June 18th 5:30pm
 “Botox and Juvederm”
June 23rd 12:00pm
 “Laser Toning”
June 25th 5:30pm
 “Laser Toning”
June 29th 12:00pm
 “Laser Hair Removal
July 2nd 5:30pm
 ”Laser Hair Removal”

June 2nd 12:00pm
 “Reverse Your Skin Age by Years”
June 4th 5:30pm
 “Reverse Your Skin Age by Years”
June 9th 12:00pm
 “Skin Tightening”
June 11th 5:30pm
 “Skin Tightening”
June 16th 12:00pm
 “Botox and Juvederm”
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Sudoku
The challenge is to fill every row across, every column down, and every
3x3 box with the digits 1 through 9. Each 1 through 9 digit must appear
only once in each row across, each column down, and each 3x3 box.

© 2007. Feature Exchange

Advertising Information
	 Please support the businesses that advertise in the Lakes on 
Eldridge Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it possible for 
all Lakes on Eldridge residents to receive the monthly newsletter at 
no charge. No homeowners association funds are used to produce or 
mail the newsletters. If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 512-263-9181; 
advertising@PEELinc.com. The advertising deadline is the 10th of 
each month for the following month's newsletter.

PLEASE SCOOP
YOUR DOG’S POOP!

	 There are a few dog owners in our neighborhood that do 
not pick up after their dogs.  PLEASE!!  We have a beautiful 
community and it is such a shame to walk in the park and 
be confronted with some lazy, inconsiderate 
neighbor’s dog’s mess much less step in it.  
Everyone has an extra plastic bag in their 
homet; just grab one before you leave the 
house for your walk. PLEASE SCOOP 
YOUR DOG’S POOP!  

Not Available Online

Sudoku

*Solution at www.PEELinc.com



Copyright © 2009 Peel, Inc. 	 Lakes on Eldridge  - June 2009  21

Lakes on Eldridge                                                                                                  

 

Know Who Is In Your Home 

         (281) 469-9999 

          Mary & Royce McCann 
         Local Business Owner’s                                (Visit our Website)                      
                                                                         www.houstonhomecomfort.com                                                       
 

“We Specialize In Keeping Older Equipment Running”

Invest $59 In A Tune-Up For Your Air Conditioner And I will Guarantee You 
a 100% Profit in Writing  Or I will Return Your $59 With No Hard Feelings…. 

 
We will give your air conditioner a complete “Precision Tune-Up and Professional Cleaning” that will take 
nearly one and a half hours to complete.  Instead of a simple “check up”, it is separated into 20 individual 
operations.  Each operation is performed by a seasoned professional whose craftsmanship is among the best 
in the industry.  To back up what I say about this service, I am including a writtten guarantee that your cooling 
bill during the next 5 months will be at least $59 less (giving you a 100% return on your investment) than last 
summer.  If you are unhappy for any reason, I will return your $59.  No-Questions-Asked. 

Your “Precision Tune-Up and Professional Cleaning” Consists of These 20 Individual Operations: 
 

 

      

                

                                                                                                                              

 

 

            $29.95 OFF – Any Repair

FREE - 1 lb. Freon with A/C Check (if needed)                                                                   

©2009 Home Comfort Solu�ons  
Contractors State License TACLA 1888C                      Offer Expires 6/30/2009 

1.  Infrared camera inspec�on looking for mold and mildew 11. Tighten all electrical connec�ons 
2.  Inspect filtra�on     12. Test/inspect contactors for burned, pi�ed contacts 
3.  Monitor volts/amps on fan motor   13. Inspect electrical for exposed wiring 
4.  Lubricate/inspect motor bearings for wear  14. Test and inspect capacitors 
5.  Inspect indoor coil if accessible    15. Inspect condenser fan blade 
6.  Flush/treat condensate drain with an�-algae tablets 16. Water wash condenser coil and remove debris 
7.  Inspect condenser coil for efficiency   17. Inspect service valves for proper opera�on and for leaks 
8.  Monitor opera�ng pressure of refrigerant   18. Measure temperature difference between  supply/return 
9.  Inspect safety devices for proper opera�on  19. Inspect blower wheel for balance and dust 
10. Inspect disconnect box for proper ra�ng and  20. Monitor compressor for proper amperage, volt draw 
      installa�on             and wiring connec�ons 

Early Bird Special! 
Call before 11:00am 

and save an 
addi�onal $10 
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express 
the opinions of their authors and do not necessarily reflect 
the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not 
responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles 
submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility 
for the advertising content with this publication. All warranties 
and representations made in the advertising content are solely 
that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers 
for misprints or failure to place advertising in this publication 
except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or 
misprints, the publisher assumes no responsibility for any 
errors of information or typographical mistakes, except as 
limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case 
of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable 
for incidental or consequential damages, inconvenience, loss 
of business or services, or any other liabilities from failure to 
publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except 
as limited to liabilities stated above.

Sun-Blocking Babies Leads
To Need For Vitamin D

Baylor College of Medicine
	 HOUSTON - The lack of sunshine exposure in many babies and 

small children has led to an upsurge in vitamin D deficiency and 
rickets.
	 "Since we don't want infants and children unprotected in the sun, 
we are now recommending vitamin D drops for all babies," said 
Dr. Steven Abrams, a professor of pediatrics at Baylor College of 
Medicine in Houston. "In addition, there is increasing recognition 
that maintaining adequate vitamin D intake is important for all ages, 
from infants to the elderly."
	 Infant formulas and cow's milk are fortified with vitamin D at the 
levels needed by infants and toddlers. However, breast milk does not 
contain enough vitamin D for some babies, especially those with 
dark skin who have limited sunshine exposure.
	 "The body can make all the vitamin D it needs when the skin is 
exposed to sunlight," said Abrams, also a researcher at the USDA's 
Children's Nutrition Research Center at Baylor. "However, the 
dangers of skin cancer have caused us to recommend that everyone, 
including young infants, be protected with a sunblock when exposed 
to sunlight. Sunblock also prevents the production of vitamin D."
	 Vitamin D is not easily obtained through diet. Certain types of 
fish are good sources, and some soy beverages, fruit juices and ready-
to-eat cereals are fortified with the vitamin. Checking food labels is 
the best way to see if vitamin D has been added.

Advertise 
Your Business Here

888-687-6444

Cy-Fair Community
Emergency Response Team

	 Cy-Fair CERT now has over 200 team members in your 
neigh¬borhood. The team members are not only from Fairfield/
Cypress area, but Alief, Katy, Bear Creek, Copperfield, Tomball, and 
Sugarland. More trained CERT members will be needed in each of 
these areas to form neighborhood teams.
	 CERT training is designed to prepare you to help yourself, your 
family, and your neighbors in the event of a catastrophic disaster. 
Because emergency services personnel will not be able to help 
every¬one immediately, you can make a difference by using this 
training to save lives and protect property.  For example, during and 
after Hurricane Ike members of the Cy-Fair CERT volunteered at the 
phone bank of the Harris County Office of Emergency Management, 
manned the federal PODs all over the county, distributed Meals on 
Wheels food, cleared debris in their communities, etc.
	 The 8-week course (24 hours of training) covers basic skills that 
are important to know in a disaster when emergency services are not 
available. You are taught skills about disaster preparedness, small fire 
suppression, urban search & rescue, medical operations and more. 
With training, practice and working as a team you will be able to do 
the greatest good for the greatest number of people after a disaster, 
while protecting yourself from becoming a victim.
	 In 2003, President Bush asked Americans to volunteer 
to serve oth¬ers. The Harris County Citizen Corps www.
harriscountycitizencorps.com was created to help our citizens find 
volunteer and training opportunities. CERT training is just one of 
the programs created.
	 CERT training courses are provided throughout Harris County. 
There is no cost for this course. A backpack of emergency/medical 
supplies is provided to all CERT team members during training. 
This program is brought to you by Harris County Judge Emmett.  
The next CERT training class for the Cy-Fair area will begin on 
April 1, 2009 at the Lone Star College (Barker-Cypress campus).
	 For more information on how you can become involved in CERT 
contact Patrick Wong (Fairfield/Cypress Team Lead) at pcwong1@
earthlink.net.  For more information on how you can register for 
the next training class contact Terri Pope-Mobley at tpopemobley@
yahoo.com. 
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Now more than ever 
Experience counts 

When you are ready to sell your home …… 
For world class service, please contact: 

Clive and Nancy Gardner
Lakes on Eldridge Resident Realtors® 

Clive: 281-460-3168 
 clive@garygreene.com 
Nancy: 713-870-3169 

ngardner@garygreene.com 

12850 Memorial Drive, Suite 1155, Houston TX 77024 

We remain dedicated to the 
Lakes on Eldridge 

communities and to achieving 
the highest price possible for 

our clients. 
Our marketing techniques 
reach a world of buyers.
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We currently publish newsletters
for the following subdivisions in Houston:

1-888-687-6444

Blackhorse Ranch
 Bridgeland

Coles Crossing
Cypress Mill
Cypress Point

Enchanted Valley
Fairfield

Harvest Bend The Village
Lakes of Fairhaven
Lakes on Eldridge

Lakes on Eldridge North
Lakewood Grove
Legends Ranch

Longwood

Pine Brook
Riata Ranch

Shadow Creek Ranch
Steeplechase
Stone Gate

Summerwood
Village Creek
Willowbridge
Willowlake

Willow Pointe
Winchester Country
Winchester Trails
Windermere Lakes
Wortham Villages

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing Community Newsletters Since 1991

www.PEELinc.com

advertising@PEELinc.com

Eight Water Safety Rules for a Safe Summer
Submitted by Lynn Neillie 

Always have a pool gate around home pools. This includes 
having a locked and securely fastened gate that is not accessible 
to little ones.
Continuously educate children on water safety. This is a great 
thing to do at home, on the boat, at the pool, wherever there 
is water. Each time you are getting your little one ready for a 
swim session or water play, go over the rules of water safety. 
Repetition is key with small children. Make sure your swim 
instructor incorporates a “Safety Lesson of the Week” into its 
lesson curriculum. This includes questions about water safety 
and how to avoid dangerous situations.
Designate a “Water Watcher.” This is a responsible adult who 
sticks to alcohol-free beverages during swim time and who is 
in charge of keeping both eyes on the pool while it is in use. 
Or, better yet: consider renting a Lifeguard for your party or 
group event.
Remove all pool toys, floaters, ring buoys and other child-
enticing items from the pool area when it is not in use. One 

1.

2.

3.

4.

wrong reach for that floating rubber ducky could be disaster.
Clear homes of common household items that can be dangerous 
to a curious toddler. It takes just 2 inches of water for a child to 
drown in a bucket. Put all mop buckets, dog dishes and coolers 
out of children’s reach.
Never leave a young child in the pool or bathtub--even “just to 
get the phone.”
Enroll your child in swim classes. Start lessons early. The longer 
a child has lessons the more they understand water safety. A 
great time to do this is in the spring! This way your kids are 
already prepped and ready to roll for the summer swim season. 
You’ll want to find an inside heated pool and lesson times geared 
towards working families.
Supervise, Supervise, Supervise! Try to have your eyes on your 
children in and around the pool at all times. Adults should always 
be present when any child is in the pool area.

	 Let’s help our kids love the water while also respecting it by being 
safe and well-trained at all levels.

5.

6.

7.

8.
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- Kids Stuff- 
Section for Kids with news, puzzles, games and more!

This information was provided by KidsHealth, one of the largest resources online for medically reviewed health 
information written for parents, kids, and teens. For more articles like this one, visit www.KidsHealth.org or www.
TeensHealth.org.  ©1995-2006. The Nemours Foundation

What a Fire Ant Is
	 There are many different types of fire ants, and 
they are found all throughout the southeastern and 
southwestern United States. The most common and 
aggressive kind is the red imported fire ant, which 
is reddish-brown and measures about 1/8-inch long 
(about half the size of a pencil eraser).
	 Red imported fire ants live in colonies that first 
nest in the ground, and then create a mound of 
dirt over the nest. These mounds can grow up to 
18 inches high and over 2 feet wide! Red imported 
fire ants' nests can be found on lawns, in parks, 
on playgrounds, in fields, and in pastures. Some 
red imported fire ants create nests in walls of 
buildings.

What a Fire Ant Sting Looks and Feels 
Like
	 A person who gets stung by a fire ant will feel 
a sharp pain and burning. A person who steps on 
a fire ant mound will get a lot of stings at once 
because the ants have been disturbed where they 
all live together. Each sting will turn into an itchy 
white blister over the next day.

What You Should Do
	 If you ever think that you have been stung by a 
fire ant, tell an adult immediately. That's because the 
venom (poison) in the fire ants' stings can cause 
the area of the sting to swell up quite a bit, and a 
doctor may want to have a look to make sure you 

are not having an allergic reaction. The symptoms 
of an allergic reaction include hives (red patches 
on the skin that sting and itch), nausea, dizziness, 
a tight feeling in the throat, or difficulty breathing. 
If these symptoms occur, the person needs to get 
medical attention right away.
	 But more often, you can follow these steps after 
a fire ant sting:
 	 Wash the area with soap and water. 
 	 Apply some ice to the area. 
 	 Check with the doctor if you have redness, 
swelling, or itching. 

What a Doctor Will Do
	 A doctor may suggest giving a medicine called an 
antihistamine to control swelling and itching. If you 
are having a more severe allergic reaction to a fire 
ant sting, he or she may give you a shot fights the 
reaction. People who know that they are allergic 
to fire ant stings also sometimes carry emergency 
medicine that they can give to themselves to 
prevent a severe reaction from happening.

How to Avoid Getting Bitten
	 The best way to avoid getting bitten by fire ants 
is to keep your shoes on when playing near fire ant 
mounds. If you come across one, don't ever poke 
at it or try to play with it.
Reviewed by: Elana Pearl Ben-Joseph, MD
Date reviewed: September 2007

Reviewed by: Mary L. Gavin, MD
Date reviewed: October 2007
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Color the drawing below and mail the finished artwork to us at
Peel, Inc. - Kids Club

311 Ranch Road 620 S,  Suite 200
Lakeway, TX 78734

We will select the top few and post their artwork online at www.PEELinc.com. DUE: June 30th

Attention KIDS: Send Us Your Masterpiece!

LE

Be sure to include the following so we can let you know!
Name: _______________________________________________________________________
	           (first name, last initial)

Email Address:  ________________________________________________________________

Age:___________________________

[This information will only be used to notify you or your parents if your artwork was selected.]

Splish
 Splash
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If you are seeking a proven, real estate EXPERT to...
 FIND A QUALIFIED BUYER FOR YOUR HOME WITHIN YOUR REQUIRED TIME FRAME 

 PROVIDE A DETAILED ACCURATE ASSESSMENT OF YOUR HOME’S CURRENT MARKET VALUE 

 HELP YOU TO STAGE YOUR HOME TO ENSURE MAXIMUM APPEAL AND OBTAIN TOP DOLLAR

 PROVIDE YOU WITH EXPERT ADVICE AND GUIDANCE THROUGHOUT THE ENTIRE PROCESS 

 WHO WILL WORK DIRECTLY WITH YOU AND NOT THROUGH TRAINEES OR ASSISTANTS 

 AND WHO WILL $AVE YOU A SIGNIFICANT AMOUNT OF DOLLAR$

T i m   Z i i f l e
BROKER ASSOCIATE, CRS (held by only 4% of ALL Realtors), ASR, SRES, ABR, 
ALHS, MIRM, AHS, RCC, CSP, CNHS, RECS, E-PRO & RELOCATION SPECIALIST 

KNOWLEDGE + EXPERIENCE (27+ YRS.) = RESULTS!
Lakes On Eldridge Homeowner & N. Eldridge Specialist 

www.har.com/timziifle                            E-mail: tcziifle@msn.com

THE MORTON GROUP
14525 FM 529, SUITE 100 
HOUSTON, TEXAS 77095

Start SAVING by giving me a call at: (832) 457-1989 

And Whose Previous Clients Say This About My Service... 
“I am writing to thank you for all your help in successfully marketing & selling our US home as part of my 
transfer from Houston to Stavanger, Norway. Your professional, no-nonsense approach and sound pre-sale 
preparatory advice was much appreciated. Your knowledge and ability to navigate the intricate processes of 
international oil company sale procedures was also very helpful. Your experience and understanding of the 
north-west Houston market proved valuable in pitching our house appropriately.” 

       Ian W. 

“So let me just say that if you want the hardest working, most straightforward, most thorough, friendliest real 
estate agent you could ever hope for, call Tim.” 
                           Dave & Elaine R.

“We really appreciated the direct one-on-one contact you were able to provide to us, along with your           
outstanding knowledge of the market, how to present the home and your negotiating skills” 
                 Paul & Alinta S. 

“It was very important to my wife and I that our agent was available when needed. Tim proved readily       
available when contacted via telephone and email. Tim also followed up with every agent that showed the 
house to obtain feedback on a potential sale as well as to obtain advice on how to improve showings.” 

                    

                                         Christopher & Jenny H.

“I have bought and sold two other homes and Tim is the best realtor I ever had. He is smart and               
knowledgeable, professional and friendly, and helpful, looks after your interests, is always on time and     
available by phone or email.”  
                   Karl B.
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